
 

 

 

Parents/Guardians and soon to be Kindergarten Students 

It is time for  

 

Pick up your Registration/Roundup packets in the office now! 

(This will take the place of “in person” Roundup) 

We will be accepting complete registration packets on 

Thursday, January 28th from 2:00 pm - 6:30 pm and  

Friday, January 29th from 7:30 am – 3:30 pm 

Help spread the word to any neighbors or friends who will need to register 

Kindergarten students for next year. 

 

J. A. Taylor Elementary School 
293 E. Pages Lane 

Centerville, Utah 84014                                                      

801-402-1500 


